
CVS WEEKLY
ROUNDUP

Welcome to the Community Veterans Support's weekly newsletter, where we bring you a
complete roundup of the week's activities. From the latest insights and highlights to
exciting developments, we've got everything you need to stay informed and engaged. Join
us as we explore the noteworthy events and updates that shaped our week!
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EARLY REMEMBRANCE
CELEBRATIONS

CHANGE OF SCENERY

Thales recently visited to collect metal
brackets they had designed and manufactured to
hold poppies for Remembrance events. These
custom brackets played a key role in last
year’s commemorations and they are now

producing additional brackets in preparation
for this year's Remembrance events🎖

Iain has been out in the bike lock up recently
servicing some of our bikes, ensuring they’re in
top condition for our members. His work helps
keep our fleet safe and reliable and ready for
summer rides! Don’t forget—we still have a bike
available for purchase if you’re looking to get
riding - please visit our Gumtree page for more

information 🛒

The lads made a few additional decorative decisions to
enhance the overall feel of the centre's space. Two of
those key choices was mounting our television and SLR
Model on the wall, which not only freed up space but

also gave the room a cleaner, open look.

They took their time to get the placement just right,
making sure it was centred and at the perfect viewing

height. It was a small change, but it made a big
difference, pulling the whole setup together and

giving the space a fresh look 📺

THE MECHANIC


